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\J seuoon bisTaler Caryn Rinehart <rinehartc@hbschools.org>

Fwd: resignation
1 message

Greg Hobaugh <hobaughg@hbschools.org> Mon, May 4, 2020 at 3:00 PM
To: Caryn Rinehart <rinehartc@hbschools.org>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Mindy Manahan <mmanahan7@gmail.com>

Date: Mon, May 4, 2020 at 2:05 PM

Subject: resignation

To: <csharkey@hbschools.org>, <jenningsj@hbschools.org>, <hobaughg@hbschools.org>

To Whom it May Concern,

With regret, | am rendering my official resignation from High Bridge School District Board of Education, effective
04/27/2020. | realize that being a BOE member deserves more time and dedication than | am able to commit at this time
due to my current circumstances. It was a pleasure working with all of you, and | hope to be able to continue to serve the
BOE as a voice of public support for your continued efforts in working for our community.

Best Regards,
Mindy Manahan

Gregory Hobaugh, Ed.D.
Elementary Principal/ Superintendent


mailto:mmanahan7@gmail.com
mailto:csharkey@hbschools.org
mailto:jenningsj@hbschools.org
mailto:hobaughg@hbschools.org

